
HARRISON COUNTY ELECTION BOARD 

MINUTES OF MEETING AUGUST 26, 2024 

 

Meeting called to order at 9:00am by Nate Adams, Democratic Election Board Member.  

Others in attendance were Sabrina Kilgore, proxy for Larry Shickles, Election Board 

Chairman, Michael Harmon, Voter Registration Deputy, Liz Beamer, Chris Glomb and 

Sherry Brown, Clerk. 

After reviewing the Early Voting days and hours for the Primary of 2024, Nate made a 

motion to keep them the same for the General Election of 2024. 

The need for Absentee teams was discussed and Nate made a motion to use 3 teams daily 

and have each party select 1-2 back-up teams.  Sabrina seconded the motion.  All concur. 

Sherry presented the 2025 proposed election budget to the Board.  Being almost totally 

zeros the Board approved the submission. 

The Board discussed the number of ballots to order for the upcoming election and decided 

to order an amount equal to 70% of the registered voters in each township except Spencer 

township.  It was decided to order an amount equal to 80% of Spencer township’s 

registered voters. 

Nate made a motion to use fewer Inspectors throughout the county by having 1 Inspector 

govern multiple precincts.  Sabrina objected to that, having been an Inspector herself 

multiple times.  The motion failed. 

Sherry presented a new instructional binder for poll workers.  Chris Glomb, having worked 

the polls many years, loved the content.  The Board approved of their use. 

The Board discussed possible entities to create poll worker instructional videos.  Sherry is 

to contact perspective videographers. 

It was decided to have more poll worker training sessions than have been offered in the 

past in hopes that there will be smaller groups and more hands-on experience with the 

voting equipment.  Dates of September 30th, October 3rd, 29th and 30th were set each at 

10am and 6pm. 

Sabrina made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:33am.   Nate seconded the motion.  All 

concurred. 

 


